
SMITHSONIAN INSTITUTION 
UNITED STATES NATIONAL MUSEUM 

WASHINGTON 25. D . C. 

Mr. Oscar E. Monnig 
1010 Morningside Drive 
Fort Worth 4, Texas 

Dear }l,r • Mennig: 

July 12, 1960 

Here are some pictures taken of your mete­

orite from Utah. I will be able to send more 

pictures later. 

I hope that you received my letter and that 

things are going well. 

With kindest regards, 

fi. 
E. P. Henderson 
Associate Curator 
Division of Mineralogy 

and Petrology 


